
3/18/2020 
 
Dear Saints, 
 
As of Tuesday (3/17) the Santa Clara County government has issued a “Shelter-in-Place” order 
that requires all to remain in their respective homes and forbids us to come together and meet 
as usual in the meeting Hall for the coming three weeks.  
 
Praise the Lord for we are not prevented from meeting ONLINE out of our individual places and 
in spirit. And we have full confidence that the Lord, as the life-giving Spirit, will be with us 
always as He has promise, even when we have to meet in this way. (Matt 28:20) 
 
All church meetings accordingly will continue, online and following the regular schedules. We 
encourage all saints to continue in so meeting together, and so much more as we see His Day 
approaching. (Heb 10:25) 
 
The serving brothers have worked to make the process easier. All one needs to do is to go to 
the church’s website at www.thechurchincupertino.net and click on the “Online Meetings” link. 
It will open to reveal links for each meeting one will attend. Click the respective meeting link 
and one will be at the next screen and into the meeting as intended. (Note 1 & 2) Then please 
release your spirit to join in the singing, praying, reading and sharing as is appropriate, to enjoy 
the Lord with all the saints for He is among us. Hallelujah. 
  
We all look forward to seeing one another in the meetings. Let us inform, help and encourage 
all the saints around us individually. How we need our Lord especially at this time! May grace 
and peace be with all God’s children and those who earnestly seek Him. 
 
The Serving Brothers 
 
 

- Note 1: When coming to the church’s website to click and join in an online meeting for 
the first time, the screen will firstly open to give instructions to download a small piece 
of ZOOM software or a ZOOM App. Accept it and follow through with the Signup. Then 
one will be ready to attend any meeting without going through this procedure again. 

 
- Note 2: If there is any technical or usage difficulties or any feedback or suggestion for 

improvements, Please contact the serving brother as indicated on this website. 
 
  


